
Friends of Royal Victoria Hospital
tea, coffee and cake sale!
#dundeewestend

The Friends of Royal Victoria Hospital are pleased to be restarting their
tea, coffee and cake sale after a pause during the COVID pandemic.

The bake sale will take place at The Bistro on the first Saturday of the
month, starting tomorrow – Saturday 3rd September – from 2pm to 4pm.
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